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Dear Leaders of the 21st District; 

Hope this memo finds everyone in good health.  As you know, the corona-virus has disrupted pretty 
much everything including our Spring Convention.   We are pursuing online meeting platforms and hope 
to have an alternative solution soon.  

Until that time, we do have good news to share.  Our district is at 104.04% of our membership goal!  I 
have been told that this may be the first time ever, but a few folks think we may have hit it back in 2001 
or 2002.  Regardless,  we simply want to say thanks for helping us reach this milestone.  You are making 
a difference! 

As you will see below, we have half of our 30 Posts at 100% or better, and another 8 who are at least 
90%.  This is truly OUTSTANDING!  Our newest post, ​Boerne Post 313 ​, leads the way with a 
whopping 304%.  Their goal was 46. They beat the bushes and have 144 members as of today.  
The rest of our District membership stats follows:  
 
Del Rio        298 162% | Harper      650 131% | NLake Brownwood 470 128% | Junction    237 126%  
Kingsland      437 125% | Goldthwaite 289 125% | San Angelo      032 121% | San Angelo  572 119% 
Brownwood      196 118% | Lampasas    277 118% | Brackettville   026 104% | Leakey      489 104% 
Bandera        157 101% | Center Pt   583 100% | Uvalde          479  96% | Ballinger   008  96% 
Fredericksburg 244  96% | Del Rio     595  92% | San Saba        027  92% | Priddy      487  90% 
Menard         378  90% | Bangs       308  90% | Kerrville       208  90% | Lakehills   410  89% 
Mason          285  81% | Eldorado    257  78% | Llano           370  77% | Ingram      013  68% 
Lometa         116  66% 
 
Although not real important at this time, the membership year does not officially end until June 30th, so 
those of us who haven’t hit 100% still have time.  With this,  please continue to encourage renewal and 
new membership as appropriate.   Please watch for new guidance on Boys State and Legion Baseball via 
the website and our hubmaster very soon.  Finally, please 
continue to conduct ‘Buddy Checks’, concentrate on our 
communities, and pray for those in need during these trying 
times .  This too shall pass. 
 
“For God & Country”; 
Wiliiam “Joey” Bess  
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